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Presentation to Miss Creed 
 
 
On Wednesday evening, at the conclusion of the usual service in the Fisherton Mission room, the members 
of the singing class presented Miss Creed with a very handsome writing desk, as an acknowledgement of 
the admirable way in which she has conducted the musical portion of the services at that place of worship. 
The presentation was made by Mr. Goddard, and acknowledged on the part of Miss Creed by Mr. Orchard. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal and General Advertiser, 21 December 1872 

 
 
 


